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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the efforts of the International Indigenous
Peoples’ Forum on Climate Change in addressing terminology related to
Indigenous Peoples and local communities. The Forum urges Parties to the United
Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change to uphold the principles
established during the twenty-third session of the Conference of the Parties in the
upcoming review of the Local Communities and Indigenous Peoples Platform at
the twenty - ninth session, ensuring equal status and financial support for
Indigenous Peoples within the Platform at all levels. The Forum supports the
establishment of a separate platform for Indigenous Peoples.
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